
 
 

 

CMS Proposes Rule to Improve Access to and Quality of Medicaid 
Services 

 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) published a proposed rule, 
Ensuring Access to Medicaid Services (Access Rule), to improve access to and 
quality of Medicaid services and promote health equity across the Medicaid program. 
 
The proposed rule applies to all Medicaid services, including the home and 
community-based services (HCBS) for people with disabilities and older adults. 
Comments must be received by July 3, 2023. 
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